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From: carolynne palla [info@exploresteveston.com] T~

-Sent: Wednesday, 10 April 2013 2:31 PM C; ND“@\Q C‘(—CU‘

To: MayorandCouncillors _

Cc: Zoning

Subject: Onni's Imperial Landing Project on Bayview St ¢

Attachments: Onni rezoning (Apr10_2013).pdf

Categjories: 08-4105-20-2008414809 - Onni - Imperial Landing - 4020 & 4300 Bayview St

Dear City Councillors,

ONNI'S IMPERIAL LANDING PROJECT ON BAYVIEW STREET

I am writing on behalf of the Steveston Merchants Association regarding Onni's Impenal Landing Pro;ect on
Bayview Street and the proposed zoning changes for this project.

The Steveston Merchants Association understands that Onni will, or may have already started preliminary
discussions regarding zoning changes for this site. We believe that any zoning changes need to be carefully
reviewed and studied so we may have a real understanding of its impact on Steveston Village.

We understand that there will be a need for City Council to re-examine the current MMU zoning. The

Steveston Merchants Association kindly requests the opportunity to contribute our input to future zoning
change applications.

We are seeking feedback both from our members and the business community as a whole in Steveston. After
we have summarized this information we will present the ideas and suggestions for any zoning changes on
behalf of Steveston's business community.

Sincerely,
- Jim Van der Tas

President

STEVESTON MERCHANTS ASSOCIATION
3811 Moncton St, PO Box 31856

Richmond BC V7E 0B5 '
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Steveston Merchants Association

3811 Moncton Street

PO Box 31856 STEVESTON VILLAGE
Richmond BC V7E 0b5
www.exploresteveston.com

April 10, 2013
Dear City Councillors,

ONNI'S IMPERIAL LANDING PROJECT ON BAYVIEW STREET

| am writing on behalf of the Steveston Merchants Association regarding Onni's Imperial Landmg
Project on Bayview Street and.the proposed zoning changes for this project.

The Steveston Merchants Association understands that Onni will, or may have already started
preliminary discussions regarding zoning changes for this site. We believe that any zoning changes
.need to be carefully reviewed and studied so we may have a real understanding of its lmpact on
Steveston Village.

We understand that there will be a need for City Council to re-examine the current MMU zoning. The
Steveston Merchants Association kindly requests the opportunity to contribute our input to future zoning
change applications.

We are seeking feedback. both from our members and the business community as a whole in
Steveston. After we have summarized this information we will present the ideas and suggestions for
any zoning changes on behalf of Steveston's business community.

Sincerely,
Jim Van der Tas
President

Steveston Merchants Association
info@exploresteveston.com

www.exploresteveston.com






